
From: Jim Stanley
To: Kurt S. Browning; Christopher G. Williams; rezoning@pasco.k12.fl.us
Cc: Cynthia A. Armstrong; Allen Altman; Alison G. Crumbley; Colleen Rene Beaudoin; James S. Luikart; Cathy Unger;

Michele McPheron; Kimberly Kizer; cel loyola; Jeffrey Solochek
Subject: Re: Submission of Proposal for Lower Cost Regulatory Alternatives and Request for Draw Out Hearing
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 4:13:26 PM

Dear Superintendent Browning and Mr. Williams,

Please accept this email as a supplement to our submission of a proposal for Lower Cost
Regulatory Alternatives which was sent to you on March 4.  We propose to move only the
neighborhoods known as Starkey Ranch (referred to as areas 6 and 11 in 2016-2017 rezone
which went into effect for the 2017-2018 school year) from Mitchell High School and Seven
Springs Middle School to River Ridge High School and River Ridge Middle School.  All other
areas remain in the assigned school boundaries consistent with the map prior to the rezone
which was voided by the Circuit Court.

It is our contention that this change, combined with any combination of LCRA options A, B
and C, will accomplish the objectives set out by the District's proposed rule and at
substantially less cost.  

Thank you for your consideration,

Jim Stanley
3632 Durrance Street
Trinity, FL  34655

On Sun, Mar 4, 2018 at 9:01 PM, Jim Stanley <jjs1791@gmail.com> wrote:
​​Dear Superintendent Browning and Mr. Williams, 

Please find attached a letter from representatives of the neighborhoods of Longleaf and
Ellington proposing lower cost alternatives to the proposed rule regarding changes to the
​​attendance boundaries for schools in West Pasco, and Exhibits A, B and C which are
incorporated by reference in the letter.

It is our sincere hope that you will accept these alternatives in the spirit of collaboration in
which they were created and submitted and that further legal conflict will not be necessary.

Sincerely,

Jim Stanley
3632 Durrance Street
Trinity, FL  34655
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